
  
AMELIA CONCOURS INCREASES 
 CHARITY GIVING IN 2015  

  
      
     On July 1, 2015 the Earl B. Hadlow Center For Caring was the scene of the 
Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance's annual charity donation to Community 
Hospice, the Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance's founding charity. 
  
     Since 1996 Community Hospice has received over $2 million from the Amelia 
Island Concours d'Elegance Foundation.  
  
     "The Amelia Concours' dedication and commitment has been a transformative 
element in Community Hospice's ability to serve the people of Jacksonville and 
North Florida," said John Erstling, Senior Vice President, Community 
Engagement & Philanthropy. 
 
  



 
   
     On June 23, 2015  the Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance presented the 
annual donation to the Navy Marine Corps Relief Society.  
  
     The Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance has donated over $100,000 to the 
Navy Marine Corps Relief Society since 2003. 

About The Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance 
   
Now in its second decade, the Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance is among the top automotive 
events in the world. Always held the second full weekend in March, "The Amelia" draws over 250 
rare vehicles from collections around the world to The Golf Club of Amelia Island and The Ritz-
Carlton, Amelia Island for a celebration of the automobile like no other. Since 1996, the show's 
Foundation has donated over $2.5 million to Community Hospice of Northeast Florida, Inc., Spina 
Bifida of Jacksonville, The Navy Marine Corps Relief Society, Shop with Cops, and other 
deserving charities. The 21th annual Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance is scheduled for March 
11-13, 2016. For more information, visit www.ameliaconcours.org. 
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